
Bairds Mainfreight Primary School

Dear Parents and Caregivers

We hope that you have all had a good break.
We look forward to welcoming all of our tamariki back on Monday for an amazing Term 2.

Some reminders as we commence the new term:

Uniform
All children must be wearing their BMPS uniform. For term two this can be navy shorts or trousers, the
BMPS polo and the BMPS fleece for colder mornings.
It is also time to make sure that your child/children have their KidsCan jacket ready for wet days.

If Your Child is Unwell
Whilst we are looking forward to having our children back at school, we ask that if and when they are unwell
that you please keep your child home. Please contact your doctor and or Healthline for advice.

If your child is going to be absent please let BMPS know:
092748271
office@bmps.school.nz

Contact Details
If there have been any changes to your personal/contact information (change of address, email, telephone
numbers, etc.,) or your child/children’s medical requirements, please let the school know using the contact
details above.

HERO
This is the app we use for reporting to parents. If you do not have the app, please download it and make
sure that we have your email address.
If you need assistance to download the app, please pop in to the office and we will assist you.

Lunches in Schools
A reminder that this will NOT be starting at the beginning of term. All children need a big bottle of water, and
a healthy morning tea and lunch each day.

BMPS Zone
From the beginning of term two children must be in our zone or have been accepted in our ballot to enrol at
BMPS. For more information please visit our website or visit the office.
www.bmps.school.nz

Dates for Term Two
Monday 3 May-Term 2 begins
Monday 7 June-Queen’s Birthday-BMPS is closed
Tuesday 8 June-Teacher only day-BMPS is closed
Monday 5-Friday 9 July-BMPS 60th Jubilee celebration week
Friday 9 July-special assembly to farewell Alan Lyth
Friday 9 July-last day of term two: BMPS finishes @1pm

mailto:office@bmps.school.nz


BMPS Jubilee and Alan’s Retirement Assembly
Towards the end of this term we will celebrate BMPS’s 60th jubilee and there will also be a very special
assembly to farewell Alan. We will send more information home soon.

Again, we look forward to welcoming all of our students back to school on Monday. It is going to be a great
term!

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Nga mihi nui.

Fee


